
orgeyshoe15In this terms worship we are thinking about our Christian vision and  
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INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY 

 
                             This half term we are learning about Christianity around the world 

 
 

‘I can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13 

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD 

Zach in Foundation Stage  

 

 

 

 
 

SPRING TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024 

 

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following 
awards this week: 

 

 POW - Pupil of the 

Week 

WOW – Worker of 

the Week 

FS Noah R Leo J 

YEAR 1 Arthur M Brianna 

YEAR 2 Elise Max 

YEAR 3 Abigail Sophia 

YEAR 4 Henry Regan 

YEAR 5 Talliyah Finlay 

YEAR 6 Olivia D Olivia B 

 

 

 

 

 

    

SPORTS AWARD 

Oliver in Year 4 
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DATES FOR DIARIES 

 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day / Special lunch 

Friday 8th March – Mothering sunday afternoon tea 

Monday 20th March – Year 2 Parents’ evening 

Thursday 21st March – Parents’ evening 

Friday 22nd March – 3.30pm Easter Bingo 

Thursday 28th March – Finish for half term 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY PRAYER 

Dear God 

Please look out for all animals large and small, 

Please protect them from harsh weather and pollution, 

We pray that they find food and shelter and kept out of harms way, 

Amen, 

By Amelia Mc  
Year 6  

 

 

 

HEADTEACHER’S MESSAGE 

 
It was lovely to have Archdeacon David in school on Tuesday. He led a lovely 
worship telling us how God sees us all and is there for us. Olivia and Noah gave 
him a tour of the school and he assures me that they could answer all his questions 
and shared all our achievements as a school.  
 
We have also had Year 5 and Year 6 children representing our school at the 
Diocesan pupil worship conference. On both days the staff and children have been 
complimented on their exemplary behaviour.  
 
Year 2 enjoyed visiting Blackburn Cathedral and Blackburn Mosque learning about 
two different faiths and places of worship.  
 
The dance and singing showcase this morning really highlighted the confidence, 
enthusiasm and talents of our children across KS2.  It was wonderful to see so 
many children from Year 3 performing for the first time.  
 
Good luck to the singers and dancing competing tonight and Tuesday evening.  
 
Have a lovey weekend, 
 
Mrs Brooks 

 

 

 
 



 

  

      EARLY BIRD OF THE WEEK       

 

                             

    FOUNDATION STAGE                  YEAR 1                              YEAR 2                                          

                                                     

            YEAR 3                                YEAR 4                                  YEAR 5 

 

YEAR 6 

 

  

  



 

  

DANCING AND SINGING SHOWCASE 2024 

 

The dancing and singing showcase was amazing this morning. We had a total of 22 acts and 
each one blew the audience away. The energy and talent on display was off the charts! From 
hip-hop to tap, pop to rock and everything in between, the performers really gave it their all. 
Everyone was cheering and clapping along. It was such a fantastic way to showcase the 
incredible talent we have at our school.  
 
Good luck to the singing acts performing tonight and the dancers on Tuesday in the Chorley 
Partnership Competitions. 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  

FOREST SCHOOL 

Capture the flag!!!!! Year 5 have created their own bases to hide their sacred treasure (a metal 

bowl and a kettle) Team Chicken and Team Billy Bob 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We have started our half terms focus on teamwork. We have made dens to protect us from the 

rain, played capture the flag, seen lots of signs of spring, sang songs, hid in bushes, bug 

hunted. 

 

 



 

 


